
Cherry Home Associa�on for Kayak Rack Assignments. 
 
Cherry Home Associa�on has decided to amend the rules for kayak storage beginning in 2024. 
Any member who has a kayak space reserved this season (2023) will be allowed to keep their 
same space next year if they are sa�sfied with their current assignment(s). In order to keep your 
space(s), you must no�fy the Associa�on no later than October 31st every year. Kayaks must s�ll 
be removed for the season, but you will retain your space assignment(s) the following year. 
Members who do not reply by October 31st will be removed from the assignment roster and will 
have to request a new rack assignment beginning April 1st the following year. 
 
Please direct any ques�ons on this new policy to the Associa�on point of contact on the web 
site. Thanks for your par�cipa�on and we look forward to seeing you on the water! 
 
 


